
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Year R – Carle Class        19th December 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
We are very pleased to inform you that Miss Chloe Pickering has been appointed as the class teacher for 
Carle class when Mrs Sophie Jenner begins her maternity leave. To ensure a smooth transition, Miss 
Pickering and Mrs Jenner will teach Carle class together during the first week of January; Mrs Hamlyn will 
continue to support as the class TA. In addition to her teaching commitments, Mrs Jenner will be ensuring 
that all of the necessary pupil assessment and progress data is updated and shared as part of the 
handover process to Miss Pickering, Mrs Hamlyn and the rest of the EYFS team. Mrs Jenner will leave on 
Friday, 10th January 2025. 

 
As many of you will know, Miss Pickering has been working in our Reception Year at Hill View since 
September 2024 in a learning support role. Therefore Miss Pickering has a great understanding of the 
school and its expectations and will continue the fantastic work started by Mrs Jenner, ensuring your 
children have an excellent year.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome Miss Pickering to our teaching team and I am sure you 
will join us in wishing Mrs Jenner all the best as she starts life with her new family! 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Miss V Buckland 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 


